Miss Tessa J. Dalton 1123 Monroe Street Denver, Colorado 80206

Dear Miss Dalton:

Thank you for your letter of July 9th and a belated thanks to Mr. Mitchener for his letter of May 6th. A crowded schedule and a field school did not permit a reply to Mr. Mitchener's letter and I feel sure, by this time, someone has advised Mr. Mitchener that he can not associate Clovis or Folsom with the mastodon. Clovis can be associated with the mammoth and Folsom with the giant bison. There is evidence of the mastodon in the East but with the Archaic - not Clovis. I am sure he has this point accurate by this time.

I am happy if my brief comments have been of any help to Mr. Mitchener and might add that I will be happy to be of further assistance if he feels the need to have any part of his re-write perused and evaluated. His offer of the stipend is, indeed, an honor and is appreciated.

May I take this opportunity to wish Mr. Mitchener and his staff much success with this forthcoming book and please feel free to call on me for any details you wish in connection with lithic technology.

Your very truly.

Don E. Crabtree